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I  support HB 2585 

And here is why.  

• In 2013 OR gave "Illegals a driver license" Citizens used the petition process 

to overturn that decision 2-1 in the 2014 elections.  

• In 2016 the Legislature passed the Emergency Clause... looked as if the goal 

was to block voters from over riding the Legislatures will, who could imagine that. 

• In 2019 through Legislation the legislature voted "illegals" can have a driver 

license ignoring the 2-1 vote of the people.  This is not the will of the people.  

There is no proof of legal citizenship requirement at DMV that the person is a legal 

citizen!!!! No one asks! Motor Voter registration is irresponsible!  Lets make Oregon 

respectable again and clean up the existing voter rolls.  

 


